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WTHS Junior Families, 

 

Due to the risk of inclement weather and high winds for tomorrow, we have made the difficult decision to 

move our Junior Prom to Saturday, May 1st, from 7:00 to 10:00 p.m.  We apologize for any difficulties this 

may cause; however, we did not want to have this memorable evening marred by bad weather.  As noted in the 

email you received on April 27, this change in date means we will not be offering an early release for Junior 

students tomorrow.  As such, all juniors are expected to attend school for the full day tomorrow.  For any 

questions or concerns as it relates to junior attendance, please contact Mr. Steve Cordner, 11th grade Assistant 

Principal. 

 

We look forward to seeing everyone who has purchased a ticket to attend the prom on Saturday evening, which 

looks like it will be a beautiful night.  Thank you for your understanding and flexibility. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jonathan A. Strout 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 


